
…to join the Junior Leadership Team!



Mrs O’Gara and Mr Bacon would love for you to apply to be part of Junior Leadership Team 
(formerly School Council). 

We are looking for one pupil from each class in the Lower and Upper School to join us and help the 
Senior Leadership Team (Ms Kennaugh, Mrs Hansard, Ms Rhodes, Mrs Bartlett and Mr Newman) 
and the Governors, by discussing ways that we can make Newbridge an even more fabulous school.

The Junior Leadership Team will meet regularly. We will be especially interested in:

The Curriculum (the lessons that you are taught in class)
Wellbeing (how we look after ourselves and each other) 
E safety (keeping ourselves safe online and at other times)
Eco – issues (how we look after our environment 
Supporting charities (local, national and international) 



JLT Members are elected by the 
pupils in their class to*:
- Go to meetings and take part in 
discussions.
- Let the class know what was 
discussed at meetings.
- Take the views of classmates to 
the JLT.
- Be involved in projects that the 
JLT  runs.

Inside the brain of a JLT member…

*Mrs O’Gara, Mr Bacon and other staff will draw up a short-list for each class based on the applications



I’m interested in joining the JLT!
How do I apply?
Think about what would make you a great member of JLT. The information 
here should help you.  You can apply in writing, by making a PowerPoint 
slide show, or by recording a short sound file or video which would be 
uploaded to Google Classroom*.

The next chance to join will be in the Autumn Term


